
   
Leicestershire County Council are once again providing grants to fund places 

for eligible children for a holiday activity program during the Christmas 

holidays.  

We are delighted that Football & Fitness holiday club will be running this at 

Red Hill Field during the first four days of the Christmas Holidays (Monday to 

Thursday).  
 

It is specifically targeted to offer provision to children who are eligible for 

benefits related Free School Meals and your child  meets this 

criteria, and we believe this would be a great opportunity for them. 
 

The club will run from 9am to 3pm and your child will be provided with a 

healthy meal along with the chance to take part in various sporting activities. 
 

Attendance is not compulsory, and you do not need to commit to the full 4 

days. 
 

If you would like to take advantage of this fantastic offer, please complete 

this form by Friday 3rd December. We will then pass your details on to Football 

and Fitness who will be responsible for all further communications and the 

running of the club. 
 

Please be aware that this club will also be available to paying attendees and 

marketing around this will also be sent out to all families in school. Please 

disregard this other marketing as we will be able to make the bookings for 

your child directly. 
 

If you require further information, please contact the school office. 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=dQgwLceZsEOZQ_rFNhedWR4y4NQ7ZAlDkyzkvqbh2p9UNTZPUFlMQU9OTUU0U1g4VUs3NzRNUDIwUS4u

